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Comments: I live in Colorado Springs and go up to go shooting outside of Woodland Park quite a bit and I agree

that there should be designated ranges set up just due to the trash left behind alone.  If I'm reading the map right

I believe it's road 300 out of Woodland Park.  That being said, most of the time when I go up there are ALOT of

people up there shooting so I don't think seven designated ranges will be enough.  My opinion is one more

should be added off road 300 (Rampart Range Road?) between Woodland Park and the Douglas County line

somewhere.  There has been several times that I've had to just come back home because there were so many

people up there target shooting that I couldn't find a spot to shoot safely so I just left.  It's a popular area to target

shoot.

 

Thank you.  


